
 

 

 

 

 

18th December 2017 

 

Dear Parents/carers 

We would like to offer a code club to Year 4 children. It will be held on Monday 3.15pm- 4.15pm, 

running for 5 weeks.  We have 15 places available. The children will make different games and 

activities using Scratch and other software and hardware.  If your child is interested in coding, please 

complete the form below by Tuesday 9th January.  Spaces are limited. You will be informed if you 

have been successful and when the club will begin. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C Jones 

Computing coordinator 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________

For the attention of Mrs C Jones 

CHILDS NAME………………………………………………………………………………………… Date…………………………. 

PARENTS NAME……………………………………………………………………………………… 

PARENTS SIGNATURE……………………………………………………………………………… 

EMERGENCY CONTACT NO……………………………………………………………………… 

ANY MEDICAL CONDITIONS……………………………………………………………………. 


